
  

PROPOSED MESSAGE TO BE READ BY CHAIRPERSON(S) 
IN CONNECTION WITH MESSAGES FROM 

VARIOUS LOCAL/INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS 

Several messages of support have been received by the CODESA 
office from various local and international organisations. 

Among others, all the International Organisations represented 
here today have also made a statement of support for CODESA. 

We regret that the Agenda and time constraints do not allow us 
to read these messages of encouragement and support. 

However, we shall, as far as possible, find a place to announce 
the names of all organisations which have sent messages. We 
shall also ensure that CODESA's Media Section will release the 
text of messages to the press. 

In the meantime, we take this opportunity to inform you that 
messages have been received from, amongst others, the following: 

Joint Statement by International Observers of the first Meeting 
of CODESA: 

Republic of Namibia 

Chinese Association of South Africa 

Embassy of the Republic of Hungary 

The Liaison Group of National Anti-Apartheid Movements in the 
Countries of the European Community 

Black Sash Natal Coastal Division 

   


